
 

Mr Paul Harrington   

ESB Networks 

Leopardstown Road  

Dublin 18 

D18 XN80 

 

 

7 August 2020         CRU Ref: D/20/15327 

 

Re: Modification #43 relating to structural changes to accommodate EUNC 

 

Dear Paul,                 

I refer to the ESB Networks correspondence to CRU of 21 May 2020 seeking 

approval of Distribution Code modification #43, as recommended at the Distribution 

Code Review Panel meeting of 3 March 2020. 

The CRU is satisfied that ESB Networks has recommended this modification for 

approval by the CRU in accordance with the relevant provisions set out in the 

Distribution Code for the handling of revisions and that the views of stakeholders 

have been adequately considered and addressed.  

Having considered the modification and its supporting documentation the CRU 

approves this modification and directs ESB Networks to revise the Distribution Code 

which shall be deemed to be amended accordingly from the date of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sent by email and accordingly bears no signature 

Robert O’Rourke 

Manager, Electricity Networks 

 

Cc.  Stephen O’Sullivan, Secretary of DCRP, 

Arthur Moynihan, Chair of GCRP,  

Arlene Chawke, Secretary of GCRP,  

Anne Trotter, EirGrid,  

Ciaran Maguire, EirGrid 

 


